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From: I

To: Exemptions

Subject: NIB/Honeysuckle application
Date: Friday, 28 May 2021 6:58:26 PM
To the ACCC,

I write to formally express my concerns for the quality of healthcare that will provided under the proposition of
the NIB/Honeysuckle healthcare model and the potential for managed health care. I am willing to be placed on
a public register opposing this.

Kind regards,

Stephen Butler



